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Airport Park Closure 
 

 
FORT WORTH, TEXAS -- The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers at Waco Lake will be  

closing Airport Park campground for an indefinite period of time to complete renovation  

work. This closure will take effect March 1, 2005. This closure will not affect the Airport Park 

Beach Area, which is scheduled to reopen for the summer season on April 1, 2005. Campers, 

who normally use Airport Park, are encouraged to use either Midway or Reynolds Creek 

Parks. Boat ramp access to that portion of Waco Lake will only be available at Airport Beach 

(starting on April 1, 2005) and at Flatrock Access. All other boat ramps on Waco Lake are 

available for use. 

For more information please contact the Waco Lake Office at (254) 756-5359.    
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Visit the Fort Worth District Web Site at www.swf.usace.army.mil

 


